
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD ON 
REPORT OF THE SUPREME COURT 

WORKING GROUP ON BUSINESS LITIGATION 

By Notice dated April10, 2014 the Supreme Court sought comments by June 6, 
2014 on the Report of the Supreme Court Working Group on Business Litigation. 
This notice is to advise that the comment period on this report has been extended to 
June 18, 2014. 

As previously indicated, comments may be submitted in writing to: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Attn: Comments on Business Litigation Report 
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 

Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to: Comments.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Date: May 16, 2014 


